
WildCat	Band	Parents,	
	
Welcome	to	another	exciting	year	in	in	the	Lucile	Erwin	Middle	School	Band!	
	
This	week	we	will	spend	our	class	time:	
-meeting	and	catching	up	with	each	other,		
-getting	band	lockers	assigned,		
-issuing	school	instruments,	
-reviewing	class	expectations,	
-reviewing	class	materials,	
-and	playing	a	little	on	our	instruments!	
	
***Speaking	of	class	materials,	I	left	off	a	3-ring	Binder	from	the	materials	list	for	the	7th	and	8th	
graders.	
	
Most	of	what	we	will	talk	about	is	included	in	the	Band	Syllabus-attached	to	this	email.	
Especially,	link	up	the	dates	of	concerts	with	your	schedules	so	you	and	the	students	won’t	miss	
a	performance.	
***After	reviewing	the	material,	please	fill-out	the	form	linked	here.	
	
I	encourage	you	to	keep	up	with	what	is	going	on	in	Band	through	the	following	sources:	
-Our	Electives	team	will	be	sending	weekly	newsletters	with	important	info,	
-I	will	post	important	reminders	on	the	Google	Classroom-parent	can	get	access,	
-I	also	post	duplicate	announcements	on	the	website	http://www.lemsmusic.com/band.html	
-I	have	started	an	Instagram	page-	wildcatbands28	
-and,	as	always	you	can	call	or	email-see	below.	
	
Please	let	me	know	if	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns	
	
Russ Massey	
Band Director 
Lucile Erwin Middle School 
russell.massey@tsd.org 
Google Voice-(970) 541-1256 
lemsmusic.com 
Instagram-wildcatbands28 
Commander, 101st Army Band, Colorado National Guard 
https://www.101starmyband.com/ 
	
	
	


